Mount Lebanon School District
155 Cochran Road

Pittsburgh, PA 15228


To Whom It May Concern:
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Milo George and TurfTecs. I have had the privilege of knowing Mr. George for the past several years.  During this time his company has provided a variety of services to the Mt. Lebanon School District and I have worked as the Athletic Director for the district.

Over the years Mr. George has helped our district in different ways.  Initially, we hired Mr. George and his company to repair and improve our existing artificial turf in order to extend its useful life.  Mr. George was very helpful and in fact extended the life of our past turf by an additional two years.  His company is very knowledgeable and without question delivered on what they promised.  

Then we worked directly with Mr. George on the selection of our new artificial turf replacement.  Mr. George assisted us by acting as our turf consultant.   I can tell you that he was invaluable in this role.  His knowledge of the turf industry is second to none.  More importantly, the time that he took in educating our administration and coaches was truly impressive.  He worked closely with our facility director in developing bid specs that would ensure we were getting the best possible product at the best possible price.  I can tell you honestly that with Mr. George’s help our project came in well under budget! 

Mr. George is a strong leader with excellent communication skills.  He is a dedicated, organized, and hard-working individual who established positive relationships with many different people within our organization including administration, coaches, and parents.  He is someone who is truly trustworthy and his honesty and support have earned my respect and loyalty.

I would highly recommend Mr. George for any endeavor he wishes to pursue because of his work ethic, dedication, and most importantly character.  If you have any further questions regarding Mr. George, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 412-344-2008.

Sincerely,

John P. Grogan
Athletic Director

